Message to parents/carers of Year 7 and 8 students from Mr Teece

At the time of sending this message our staffing levels are such that we feel in a position to welcome all year groups back on to campus.

Of course, those students who are self- isolating should not come in but remain at home until their isolation period ends.

Kind Regards

BGLC
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